
July 3d, 2013 

RE: 8th joint meeting of the SHC programme and Solar Thermal Trade Associations 

Dear Solar Thermal Colleague, 

On behalf of the IEA Solar Heating and Cooling Programme, I would like to invite you to the 8th Joint 
Meeting of the SHC Programme and Solar Thermal Trade Associations.

The half-day meeting will be held Wednesday, September 25th from 14.00 – 16.30 at the Novotel in 
Freiburg. The meeting is during the International Conference on Solar Heating and Cooling for Buildings 
and Industry (SHC2013). The Novotel is in the same building as the SHC conference. 

This year’s meeting will focus on the barriers for growth of the Solar Thermal applications. The Solar 
Heating and Cooling program would like to co-operate with the solar thermal industry to see what our 
programme can do to reacht the long term goals for solar thermal heating and cooling.  

The members of the SHC Programme look forward to once again meeting with many of you and 
welcoming new faces to the table. As the SHC conference is the leading solar thermal conference, we 
expect to have participants from several continents. 

Please inform the Pamela Murphy (the SHC secretaria) about your participation at this 
meeting. secretariat@iea-shc.org. She can also help you if you need more information. 

Sunny regards, 

 

Werner Weiss Lex Bosseaar 
IEA SHC Chairman SHC Executive committee member 

More information: 
The conference: www.shc2013.org
The meeting place: http://www.novotel.com/gb/hotel-5383-novotel-freiburg-am-
konzerthaus/index.shtml
Hotel bookings can be made trough the conference 
Participation in the SHC2013 conference is not necesarry for participation in the meeting 
The IEA Solar Heating and Cooling Program: www.iea-shc.org


